
CARROLL CONSOLIDATED SCHOOL CORPORATION 

NOTICE OF WORK SESSION 

 

 

The Board of School Trustees of the Carroll Consolidated School Corporation will 

conduct a work session Monday, July 31, 2017, beginning at the Administration Building 

at 8:15 a.m. to tour and discuss bus garage facilities. 

 


